
“City of Havelock 
Public Services Storage Building” 

Addendum 4 
July 8, 2020 

 

Notice of Extension 

 

The City of Havelock Public Services Storage Building bid opening has been extended to 
Wednesday July 22, 2020 at 2:00 pm.  

The City will be publishing addendum 5 later this week to provide clarification on additional 
questions received regarding published addendums. 

 

 

 

 


